
Cranberry  Harbors  District
February Roundtable
Thanks to those who attended our February Roundtable “live” at
the  North  River  Community  Church,  and  to  those  who
participated in the hybrid session via Zoom. Slides from the
session are posted here, along with the National Hot Topic on
Incident  Reporting,  2022  Friends  of  Scouting  Flyer  and
Brochure, and notice of a Troop Trailer for sale. Also, a
reminder that our March Roundtable will be held on Mar. 9
(second Wed.) via zoom. Remember to think “I can!”.
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